
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Wednesday, April 30, 2025 
 
 
This is a friendly reminder that all cars on PPHS property should have a PPHS issued parking pass. 
Also, do not park on the grass at the back of the school. 
 
 
Basketball 

• Any students wanting to play intramural basketball, sign up outside the Phys-Ed office.  
 
 
Girls Night In 

• We are hoping all female students and teachers will join PPHS on Thursday May 8 from 4-7 pm for a 
night of female empowerment and bonding. We will be hosting information sessions for future careers, 
and clubs such as Air Cadets and Army Cadets, in addition to some fun activities related to health, 
wellness and future career possibilities!  

• Please pick up a permission form in Guidance, at the office or outside room 232.  To secure your spot, 
submit your form by May 5th and complete the google form in your Google classroom so we have an 
idea of numbers. The event will include make your own pizza, a salad, drinks and dessert and it is a free 
event.  

 
 
Library 

• Do you like books? Do you like them even better when buying them helps the planet? Come to the library 
today at lunch and pick up some pre-loved books for only 25 cents each. Save a book; save the planet.  

 
 
Music 

• Tangent rehearses today after school in the music room. See you all there! 


